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Montreal, February 17th, 1922

To the Principal,
Chancellor and Governors, 

McGill University, 
Montreal.

Dear Sir Arthur
A t a meeting of the Social Forks rs1

Club held recently, the following resolution was passed
unanimously:E
Be so lut ion:

That as the Social Service Depart­
ment of McGill University has proven of such value in the 
training of workers for the social service field, as well 
a3 providing means to the public of Montreal of obtaining 

knowledge of civic conditions and civic needs, it is 
sincerely hoped that it may continue and develop.

Very truly^yours, Jj j£y
V Secretary.
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15 Hope Avenue,
Montreal.
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